

Joe Kubesheski <jkubie4@gmail.com>

## Fwd: City of Madison Demolition Notification Approved

1 message

Laura Kubesheski <tyche4rent@gmail.com> To: Joe Kubesheski <jkubie4@gmail.com>

Wed, Jun 13, 2018 at 12:12 PM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Laura Kubesheski <tyche4rent@gmail.com>

Date: May 10, 2018 at 6:39:39 AM CDT To: Joe Kubesheski <jkubie4@gmail.com>

Subject: Fwd: City of Madison Demolition Notification Approved

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: <noreply@cityofmadison.com> Date: April 30, 2018 at 1:24:43 PM CDT

To: <Tyche4rent@gmail.com>

Subject: City of Madison Demolition Notification Approved

Dear applicant,

Please be advised that your demolition permit notification message was sent to all interested parties registered with the City of Madison on April 30, 2018 at 1:24 PM. Your demolition permit application can be filed with the Zoning Office, 126 S. Hamilton St. on the next business day following 30 days of the posting of this notification message. Please consult the annual Plan Commission schedule for application deadline days and the corresponding Plan Commission hearing dates. For more information on filing your Plan Commission application for a demolition permit, please contact the City of Madison Planning Division at (608) 266-4635.

## Comments:

If you have not discussed this request and plans for the site with staff from Planning and Zoning, please contact 608.266.4635 to schedule a meeting prior to submitting your application.





